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Jesus said to them, “Let the little children come to me, and
do not hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such
as these.”

Mark 10:14b
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NEPAL
Asha Hetauda provides a loving home for children whose parents have

been incarcerated. Our Vision for Women Coordinator recently visited this

home and spent time with the children playing and eating with them. Each

day the children have daily devotions where they learn more about God,

pray, and sing to Him. By sponsoring Asha Hetauda you can help provide

food, housing, clothing, school fees, books, and a Bible for each child. 

Abundant Life, located in Aizawl, India, is home to eighteen children; all are healthy and in

school. One of the older boys is a Bible student studying theology. VBB donors help to cover 

the cost of his academic fees, food for all the children, and admission of new children. 

A current need at this home is for renovations to their buildings in order for them to meet

government standards. Please prayerfully consider becoming a donor for Abundant Life Home.

Shekina Haven Learning Center is a new work located in a village near Aizawl, India. The

area is a new mission field, as members of several families now follow Christ. Shekina Haven

volunteers are homeschooling twelve children from these families because there is not an

adequate school system in the area. The hope and vision is for the center to have its own

building by this time next year. Please prayerfully consider becoming a donor for this work. Your

contributions will help make this hope a reality. 

INDIA

Miss Emerald’s Home will be moving to a beautiful, more rural

location in the future. We praise the Lord, as all funds have been raised

for the new facilities that will be built there. Some of the children have

been raising a garden there which will play a crucial role in the coming

days. Inflation is quite high and many can’t afford to buy food or

medicine. All at the home say, “Thank you for supporting us and for your

prayers.”

Winner Education Center is in a period of sadness as one of the

teenage boys there suddenly became ill and died. Gifts from generous

VBB donors made it possible for the center to cover the cost of his

funeral and travel expenses for his parents to be at the service. The

family and the caregivers at Winner Education Center express their

gratitude for the generosity of those who gave for this need.

Follow us at: http://www.facebook.com/VisionBeyondBordersInc

CHILDREN
BURMA

Safe Haven recently moved into a larger facility which has allowed them

to receive six new children. The new home has no yard which has made

creating more indoor activities quite important. Increased political turmoil

has also kept the children from being able to leave the home for outings.

Vision Beyond Borders has provided musical instruments and donors have

given yarn, craft supplies, indoor games, and children’s books to help with

this need. Please pray for calm in the country so that the children can

spend more time outdoors. 

PAKISTAN

 On Orphan Sunday we will
be praying for the 17

children’s homes and the
learning center that VBB

partners with. We’ll also be
highlighting each work

throughout the month of
November on our Facebook

page. Please join us in
prayer and consider

sponsoring one of these
works. 

 


